Important Notice to Residents

Dear Residents,

We would like to inform you about upcoming renovations taking place in our community. These
renovations are scheduled to begin on [start date] and are expected to last until [end date].

Your safety is our utmost priority. During this time, we would like to remind you of the
following safety concerns:

o Access to certain areas may be restricted. Please follow all posted signs and instructions
from the renovation crew.

« Construction noise may occur during working hours, and we apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.

o Dust and debris may be present. We recommend keeping windows closed during this
time.

o Children and pets should be kept away from construction zones for their safety.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the management
office at [contact information].

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Community/Company Name]



